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Ref.No.AIUCBPF/101/2018-21                                                         Dated 10th October, 2020 

 

The General Manager, 

UCO BANK, 

Head Office, 

Personnel Services Department, 

Salt Lake, Kolkata-64. 

 

Sub: Renewal of IBA Medical Insurance Scheme 2020-21 for Retired Employees : 

Request for extension of last date for online application from 20.10.2020 to 27.10.20 

for renewal of the Policy. 

 

Sir, 

 

With reference to above, we like to bring before your kind attention that as per Head Office 

Circular No. CHO/PMG/32/2020-21 dated 6th October, 2020, submission of online 

application for renewal of the Policy is going on by Retired Employees/Family 

Pensioners/Retirees without spouses. 

 

However, due to implementation of graded sum insured premium quotes for renewal of the 

Policy, Bank has to issue Circular anew and for the issuance of this revised Circular,  online 

applications by Retirees were stopped for some days. Moreover, due to outbreak of Covid-19,  

movement of Retirees in the entire country is restricted.  Hence, we would request you to 

please extend the last date of online application for renewal of the Policy from 20.10.2020 to 

27.10.2020 for benefit of all Senior UCOites. 

 

Further, we would request you to kindly prepone the payment of pension on 27.10.2020 so 

that Retired Employees/ Family Pensioners can get advantage to pay premium for renewal of 

the Policy.  

 

Lastly, we would request you to issue the Bank Circular for allowing loan to Retired 

Employees/ Family Pensioners without any loss of time for the interest of the former 

Bankmen. 

 

We firmly believe that you will be pleased to do the needful in the matter. 

Respectful Regards, 

Sincerely,  

 
(Subrata Sarkar) 

General Secretary 


